
 

Worplesdon Primary School – Weekly Update 

 
Dear Parents / Carers, 

We have enjoyed another busy week in Year 3.  The children impressed us with their resilience in maths and 

curiosity in science. 

In English, the children have written a biography about a fictional character with a focus of subheadings and present 

perfect tense.  Next week, we will recapping the use of apostrophes and learning about homophones.  

In maths, we have completed our unit on money. We have practised subtracting money to find change. Next week, 

we will be moving onto time. 

In science, we have investigated the process of pollination and before the end of term each child will have planted 

their own pepper seed to nurture and watch grow.  

Just a reminder that next week will be the final swimming lesson for Year 3. Thank you so much for the support with 

this. The children have made brilliant progress and have made us very proud. 

We would like to congratulate these children on receiving a golden leaf this week: 

Lydia – For demonstrating lovely vocabulary choices and imagination in her writing. 

Evie P – For excellent maths work involving money and being helpful towards others. 

Olivia - For writing an imaginative biography about a singer, Isabella Shine, whilst including lots of present perfect 

tense. 

Henry - For showing resilience in maths this week when subtracting money to find change. 

Bayley - For becoming a more confident learner and trying his best in all lessons. 

Chloe M - For showing independence and resilience in all lessons and following our school rules beautifully every day  

 

Wishing you a restful weekend. 

 

The Year 3 Team 
mdunne@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk 

hflashman@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk 

ocarey@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk 

hjordan@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk  
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